
    

  
    

             

   
   

 

  
 

   

 

Summary: No Evidence a Bureau of Reclamation Contracting 
Official Violated Procurement Regulations 
Report Date: May 27, 2020 Report Number: 19-0628 

We investigated an allegation that a Bureau of Reclamation (BOR) contracting official 
manipulated the procurement process to favor a particular contractor and released proprietary 
contracting information. 

We found no evidence that the contracting official manipulated the procurement process or that 
proprietary contract information was wrongfully disclosed. 

This is a summary of an investigative report we issued to the BOR Commissioner. 

Office of Investigations | Office of Inspector General | U.S. Department of the Interior | Washington, DC 


